
Screenplay



1. PRE-TITLES TEASER
Coming up on tonight’s show...

-skydivers

-art

-dancer

2. TITLES

3. INTRO - PRESENTERS 1 AND 2
Halim- Hello and Welcome to Talent
TV,

Peggy- Tonight we will be looking
at all the weird and wonderful
talents out there!

4. MENU - PRESENTER 1
Coming up on tonight’s show

- Something topical that shows the
programme belongs to today

- A very interesting person
(audiences love people stories)

- An exciting event in the studio

- And don’t forget this is not all
about us, this is your show. We
want to hear from you. here’s how
you can contact the show and have
your say.

(Give details of
Facebook/Twitter/Email on a
gfx here)

5. LINK 1 - PRESENTER 2
Peggy- But first we have ... on the
show. ... he does performing arts
and his talent that he will be
showing us tonight is dance. Shall
we take a look?



2.

6. VT 1 - DANCER

7. LINK 2 - PRESENTER 1
Halim- You can’t deny that’s a
talent! And if you liked that
you’ll love the presenter challenge
coming up later in the show.

Peggy- (sarcastically) Ohhh I can’t
wait for the presenter challenge!

Halim- So basically we have both
our names in a hat and the chosen
presenter will show you back home a
video on how to dance, taught by
one of us and ...

Peggy- How embarrassing! The person
picking the name out of the hat
will be our next guest...!

8. LINK 3 TO INTERVIEW - PRESENTER 2
Halim- ... is an illustrator.

Peggy- Welcome to the show...

Halim-... will be doing a 3? minute
challenge right here in the studio.

Peggy- lets look over some of his
previous work.

(DISCUSS HIS WORK)
Halim- But first it’s time for the
Presenter Challenge.

Peggy- Can you pick a name out of
the hat for us?

(GUEST PICKS OUT NAME)

Peggy- What do you plan to draw?...
Ok great! 3 minutes starts now!

Halim- Right so while... draws lets
show you (enter presenters name)’s
dance!
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9. VT 2 - "TEACH THE AUDIENCE" VT

10. INTERVIEW - PRESENTER 1 AND 2

(DISCUSS VT)
Halim- Your 3 minutes is almost
up..

Peggy- 5 4 3 2 1 stop!

Halim- Show us what you did then!

(DISCUSS HIS WORK)

Peggy- Well thank you ... for
coming into the studio for us.

Halim- It’s been great having you
here! However it’s time to take a
look at a rather...different
talent!

11. VT 3 - DOG
Peggy- That was definitely
different!

Halim- Well we did say we were
going to look at all the weird and
wonderful talents!

Peggy- Maybe that was just weird...

12. LINK 4
Halim- If you have a video back
home that you think beats this why
don’t you send it in!

Peggy- You can get involved through
facebook and twitter by searching
for Talent TV.

13. LINK 5
Halim- We have had an action-packed
show of talents so far but the show
isn’t over yet!

Peggy- Yes! Here is what you have
been waiting for. What we are about
to show you is truly remarkable!

(CONTINUED)



CONTINUED: 4.

Halim- Remember how earlier in the
show we mentioned skydiving? Well
this isn’s just any sort of
skydiving... this is freefalling.

Peggy- (INTERRUPTS HALIM) As if
skydiving wasnt hard enough! let’s
take a look.

14. VT 4 - FREE FALLING

15. LINK 6
Discuss VT

16. OUTRO
Halim- Well that’s it for now.
Don’t forget to send us your
comments.

Peggy- Watch us next time when we
will be looking at extreme talents.
Thank you for watching!

BOTH- Goodbye

17. CREDITS


